January 11, 2008

To

Mr. Brian Rakvica

Nevada Department of Environmental Protection
2030 E. Flamingo Road, Suite 230

Las Vegas, NV 89119-0818

Ref: Document Repository for BRC Documents

Dear Mr. Rakvica:

As you are aware, the Basic Remediation Company (BRC) Community Involvement Plan (CIP), as
currently approved by the NDEP requires that a document repository be created wherein all of the BRC
project documents can be made available to the public. This is in addition to other public outreach
methods (such as having a website, the information kiosk, and periodic factsheet distributions) that BRC
is also required to implement. We are hereby requesting that the requirement to have and maintain a
separate document repository be deleted from the CIP.

Historically, documents were being sent to the City of Henderson Library in hardcopy form. However,
due to reasons of space as well as lack of personnel, the City is currently not able to maintain project
documents in a readily-available and organized form.

Over the last year, BRC has made a concerted effort to upgrade its website (www.landwellco.com).

Specifically, BRC has committed to uploading all relevant project documents to this website. All
historical documents will be have been and are being uploaded to this website. As new final documents
are created in the future, including agency correspondence, they will be uploaded as well. BRC intends
that this website will be the primary means for all stakeholders (including BRC consultants, and
members of the public) to obtain project documents.

Of course, hardcopy and electronic copies of all documents are maintained at the BRC offices located at
875 West Warm Springs Road in Henderson. At the request of the public we can make available any
project document to any member of the public for review at our office.


http://www.landwellco.com/

Given the availability and utility of the website (which is, in our experience, now the preferred manner
for the public to get documents) and the backup of the hardcopy documents at our office, we feel that
the document repository will be a redundant facility. Therefore, we request you approval in deleting it
from the CIP. Based on your response, we will modify the CIP and submit it for your approval.

If you have any questions, please call me at 626 382 0001.

Sincerely,

Dr. Ranajit Sahu, C.E.M. (No. EM-1699, Exp. 10/07/2009)

BRC Project Manager



